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Friday 12th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been wonderful having all of our children back in school and nursery this week and seeing the 
classrooms full of smiling faces again.  Thank you for your support in making this transition back to school 
so successful. 
 
With all of our families now back with us, the school car park is much busier. I need to remind you of the 
following and emphasise that EVERYONE MUST FOLLOW THE RULES TO KEEP US ALL SAFE. 
 
Face coverings 

 

 Face coverings MUST be worn by all adults coming onto the school site unless you are exempt.  

 

Drop-off and collection 
 

Class Drop-off Entry/exit Location Collection These 
arrangements are 

kept under 
constant review 

and will be 
changed as 
necessary.  

Nursery 8:50  Nursery metal gate 2:50 

Willow 9:00 – 9:05 Nursery metal gate 3:00 

Hazel *8:55 – 9:00 Blue wooden gate 3:05 

Rowan/Maple 8:45 – 8:55 Hall door  3:15 

Oak 8:45 – 8:55 Blue wooden gate 3:15 

 

 Stick to the drop off and collection times shown and do not arrive too early – we need to avoid 
gatherings of adults on site and it also exacerbates parking difficulties if people sit in their cars 
unnecessarily for long periods of time. 
 

 *Where possible, we allow children in Hazel to enter slightly earlier but this is dependent on how 
many children in Oak are arriving at the same time.  

 

 If your child arrives late, they should come to the main entrance but please try to avoid this.   
 

 Only one adult should come on to the site to minimise contact with others. 
 

 Parents should not stay to chat on the car park and we ask that you observe social distancing to 
keep you and others safe.  
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Parking 

 The parking spaces at the side of the school are for staff use only. To ensure the safety of children 

entering and exiting the Hall door, and pedestrians dropping off/collecting Rowan and Maple 

children, access to this area is NOT PERMITTED – please read the sign on the car park and follow it.    

 
 Please stick to the 5mph sign on the main gate when driving into and existing the car park. We 

have had one incident between vehicles already this week on the car park and another near miss. 

 

 If the school car park is full, please use the village hall car park. Do not park on Bicton Lane where 

the yellow markings are, as this puts both pedestrians and other motorists at risk. 

Now that you have read this, we ask that you follow and stick to the rules. We don’t like ‘having a 

moan’, especially when there is so much to celebrate this week with how well our children have come 

back to school, but this just needed to be said. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

Take care 

 

Mrs Johnson and governors 

 
 


